City and Hackney Safeguarding Adults Board
Partner Training Audit

The Board’s annual strategic plan for 2021/22 contains a section which directs that the Board will undertake a review of core safeguarding across the City and Hackney. Under this priority the Board identified that it will undertake a review of partners engagement with safeguarding training. 

This audit should be filled in by all partners on the Safeguarding Adults Board. It will help the Board identify whether all partners have delivered their obligations in respect of safeguarding training, what gaps need to be addressed and how this can be achieved. 


	Organisation:
	

	Safeguarding Lead:
	

	Training Lead:
	

	Number of staff employed by organisation:
	

	Which staff are expected to undertake safeguarding training and to what level?

	

	What percentage of staff required to undertake safeguarding training have done so within the last three years?

	 

	What safeguarding training is offered by your organisation and what is covered in this training? (Please provide bullet points of the generic content covered)

	

	What other methods your organisation uses to promote adult safeguarding? (e.g briefing sessions, shadowing opportunities etc)  

	

	Which employees within your organisation are expected to undertake mental capacity training?    

	

	What Mental Capacity training does your organisation offer?  And what is covered in each course? 

	

	How many staff have attended this training? 

	

	Does safeguarding form a regular item on your team meetings? 

	 

	Is safeguarding discussed during supervisions with staff? 

	

	Does your organisation promote training that the Board delivers? 

	

	Where are staff directed if they want to undertake training on a safeguarding subject that is not covered by your own organisation? 

	 



Please return this form to chsab@hackney.gov.uk by **** 
